STATE OF ARKANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION
8017 1-30, P.O. BOX 8913
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219-8913
PHONE: (501) 682-0580
FAX: (501) 682-0611

RApril 30, 1996

Mr. Glenn R. Holcomb, District Manager
Sunray Services, Inc.

P. O, Box 1310

Springdale, AR 72765-1310

Re: Sunray Tontitown Landfill
CEN 72-0144 Permit No. 123-SR-2

Dear Mr. Holcomb:

Your modification application of April 8, 1996 has been reviewed
and is approved herewith. You are authorized to proceed with
construction of the proposed fill at Site 2 in accordance with
revised contours as indicated on engineering plans by Genesis
Environmental Consulting, Inc. dated April, 1896.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any
questions or if T can be of service, please contact the Solid Waste
Division.

Si ely

Al Eckext, Esqg., Acting Chief
Solid Waste Management Division

ofal Kevin Hodges, Sunray Services, Inc.
Ken Bown, Genesis Environmental Consulting, Inc.
Tcem Coleman, District Field Inspector





